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Federal Budgeting and Planning for 2016-2017 

I have signed up to participate in a series of webinars to assist in writing of next year’s 

Consolidated Plan. I will also be spending two days at the end of the month working on the plan 

with SDE support. I have not yet received word in regards to whether our allocation will increase 

or decrease from this year’s numbers. 

 

Summer School 

We are in the planning stages of our joint summer school with Marsing. The session will be held 

from June 1-June 23 for K-6 Migrant students of Marsing and Homedale. It will be housed at 

Homedale Elementary and run from 8:00-1:30 Monday-Thursday. We will be partnering with 

the University of Idaho Extension office to provide hands on health and nutrition classes. Our 

other goal is to provide opportunities for hands on science and STEM lessons.  

 

 

Professional Learning Project 

Our new teachers will be completing their last day of training with Margo Healy on April 15. 

They have had the opportunity to work with their mentors, observe other classrooms, and gain 

instructional strategies to enhance engagement and student learning in the classroom.  

 


